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Caregiving is pro-life! 
“Learning how to face this 

last stage of our earthly lives 

is one of the most important 

and meaningful things each of 

us will do, and caregivers 

who help people through this 

process are also doing 

enormously important work.” 
--United States Conference of 

Catholic Bishops, To Live Each 

Day with Dignity, 2011 
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Caregiving is pro-life! 
“In the name of Jesus 

Christ, the Good Shepherd, I 

thank you for all the care you 

give these important members 

of Christ’s flock. You are the 

Lord’s helpers in assisting 

these men, women and 

children to share life to the 

full.” 
--Blessed John Paul II, 

to caregivers in an address in 

Vancouver, B.C., 1984 
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